
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 17, 2010 

 

Mr. Tersh Boasberg, Chair 

District of Columbia Historic Preservation Review Board 

801 North Capitol Street, NE, 3
rd

 Floor 

Washington, DC 20002 

 

RE: HPA #10-247 (1310 East Capitol St. NE) 

 

Dear Chairman Boasberg: 

 

At our regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on May 13, 2010, our Commission voted 

7-0 (with four commissioners required for a quorum) to take no position on the above referenced 

application.  

 

The ANC would like to thank Pastor Thornton and members of the House of God Church for 

presenting their plans to raze the alley structure and construct a ramp behind the sanctuary to 

provide access for physically challenged members of their congregation at the April 21
st
 meeting 

of ANC 6A’s Economic Development and Zoning Committee.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Commissioner Terres “Drew” Ronneberg at 

ronneberg6a02@gmail.com or (202) 431-4305. 

 

On behalf of the Commission, 

 

 

 

 

Kelvin J. Robinson 

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

 

Cc:  Mrs. Nancy Metzger, CHRS 

 Mr. Amanda Molson, HPO 

 Pastor Ella Thornton, House of God Church 

Government of the District of Columbia  
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 

Box 75115 
Washington DC 20013 


